
 

Minnesota State Law requires anyone born after December 31, 1976 to successfully complete the DNR 

snowmobile safety certification course in order to legally operate a snowmobile!   Participants must be at least 

11 years old by the date of the class to participate.  This website-based youth snowmobile safety training class is 

an introductory class designed primarily for the snowmobile rider with little or no experience in snowmobile 

operation.  Participants obtain and study the safety information on the interactive website at their own pace in 

the comfort of their own home under the guidance of a parent or guardian.  Depending on the participant’s age 

and experience, the course should take approximately 2 – 4 hours to complete.  Once you have completed the 

course, print off the “voucher of completion” and bring it with you to the one-day safety class.  This class will 

include classroom review of priority safety information, meeting with a DNR officer and/or ambulance 

representative, a written test and driving a performance course.   

NOTE:   You will not be allowed to participate in the classroom review/performance test class unless you have 

first completed the Youth Snowmobile Safety Course.  To take the course or for general information: 

Visit the DNR website at https://www.snowmobilecourse.com/usa/minnesota  

E-mail the DRN at info.dnr@state.mn.us  

Call (888) 646-6367, (651) 296-6157 or (800) 366-8917  

  

REGISTRATION:   Saturday, January 14, 2023 at 8-9 am.  Parent/Guardian MUST attend registration to complete 

& sign official DNR forms before minor child can attend training. 

 

IMPORTANT: The DNR requires a copy of participant’s certified county -birth certificate  

(hospital certificate will not be accepted). 

 

CLASS - TRAINING:   Saturday, January 14, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  (participant only – end time may 

vary depending on class size).  Lunch will be provided. 

 

WHERE:   Wabasha-Kellogg High School Industrial Arts Classroom (Enter back parking lot service entrance) 

 

FEE:   $5.00. Fee is due at registration, payable to Wabasha Area Driftskippers.  Each participant will also pay an 

on-line DNR fee of $5.00 upon successful completion of the course to obtain safety certification.   

 
Sponsored by Wabasha Area Driftskippers Snowmobile Club 

& W-K Community Education 
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